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What We Are Learning! 

We had a fun week celebrating Dr. Seuss. We 

read books, sang songs, watched video clips, and 

did some cool crafts. We made a Cat in the Hat, 

Red Fish, Blue Fish hands, Hortin the elephant, 

and designed our own crazy socks. They especially 

liked the Fox in Socks puppet. They did a great 

job measuring their foot with pennies, paper clips, 

unifix cubes, and crayons, and wrote in their 

journals about the Cat in the Hat. We worked on 

the letter M with our HWT Program using Play-

Doh, iPads, chalk boards, and paint dobbers. We 

also rotated through several alphabet centers and 

continued to work on name writing daily. The 

littles loved building and playing with Marble 

Tracks and Legos. They also enjoyed reading with 

their 8th grade buddies. In Religion we talked 

about our church season of Lent and making good 

choices.  

Next week we will be working on the letter N and 

talking about nutrition. 
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Upcoming Events 

March 15 – SHAM-ROCK Dinner and Auction     

March 20 – Spring Pictures                           

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                                      

April     3 – PS, PK, Kinder Parent Info Night*                    

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, March 11th. 

 

We will be celebrating Camille’s 5th Birthday on 

Tuesday, March 11th since we were out on the 6th. 

   

*The parent informational meeting for incoming 

preschool, pre-k, and kindergarten classes has 

been RESCHEDULED for Thursday, April 3rd at 

6:00 pm. If your child will be going into 

kindergarten next year (and you haven’t already 

had a kindergartner), you will want to attend the 

kindergarten meeting. Please share this with any 

new families that may be interested in St. Mary’s 

School. 
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Notes: 

The SHAM-ROCK Dinner and Auction will be held Saturday, March 15th at the Anderson building. Doors open 

at 4:00 pm. We will have a child size picnic table with our sweet little Pre-K handprints on it for the live 

auction. Tickets are still available through Sunday, March 9th. You won’t want to miss out on the fun! 

The 8th grade Butter Braid Fundraiser orders are due on March 17th. Delivery date is Tuesday, April 1st.  

Daylight Savings Time begins this Sunday. Don’t forget to move your clocks forward one hour! 

SAVE THE DATE: Preschool Graduation will be on Tuesday, May 20th at 6:00 pm. 
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